
 

 

RFP Clarification Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to RFP Number 4435 for the Mississippi Department of 
Transportation (MDOT) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: October 11, 2022 

Subject:  Clarification to RFP No. 4435 

Contact Name: Evan Thiemann 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8065 

Contact E-mail Address: evan.thiemann@its.ms.gov 

RFP Number 4435 is hereby amended as follows:  

 
1. Section VIII, Cost Information Submission, the following paragraph is added before 

the inventory list: 

 “Vendors may propose additional items not listed here. Any additional items listed must 
include information for Part Number, Description, Vendor Cost, Vendor’s Markup/Discount 
(%), and Unit Cost. These items will be considered in scope but will not be included in the 
Sum of all Unit Costs evaluation.” 

Vendor proposal responses to this RFP are due Friday, October 14, 2022.  If there are any 
questions concerning the above information, please contact Evan Thiemann. 
 
 
cc:  ITS Project File Number 46112 


